
 

 

 
Memorandum 22:52 
 
Date: November 10, 2022 
 
To:  Presidents and administrative Officers 
  Local, Federated and Provincial Associations 
   
From: David Robinson, Executive Director 
 
Re: Benefits Information 
 

 
 
CAUT is updating its comparative database of benefits available to Regular and Contract Academic 
Staff by institution. In addition to the database, we are creating a repository of benefits documents 
that will later be accessible on the Members’ Area of the CAUT website. 
 
To assist us in gathering this information, please forward copies of your association’s group 
benefits policy and related documents to research@caut.ca. 
 
If you have any questions or require assistance, please contact Caroline Lachance, Research 
Officer, at 613-820-2270 x179 or lachance@caut.ca. 
 
We would greatly appreciate your response by November 30, 2022. 
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